North East Gathering February 22 2020
And it’s March already!  We again had a smaller group of only 17 this time around, some due to illness unfortunately.  Get well everyone.  Best wishes to Jim for his recovery, and also to Chris Coucill who I hope is able to join us at a future get together.  
We were short on women attendees this month, we miss you Barb!  It’s always lovely to hear people say “Is that? such & such, I haven’t seen them for years” so keep putting out the word about the organisation.  Where else do you pay a membership and have the chance to get it back fourfold!?
 I understand this “meeting” is good for all parties who come along so please ensure future dates are entered in your diaries, or on calendars.
Take care everyone.
Leanne Russell-Jones
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